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Autumn is so late this year that the opportunities to paint en plein air have been reduced by being overtaken by the cold. The remaining option is to paint in the car and keep warm. Steering wheels make quite useful easels and the coffee stays warmer longer!
The committee in Autumn usually meets to plan the Annual Exhibition in November. It is very sad that we cannot afford the heating charges required by St John’s Church. As you will be aware our Annual exhibition has been moved to May 2017. 
The committee has finished planning the Christmas party. We shall start off with an art quiz which John Herbert will design and deliver, then we are having a large pass-the-parcel event. Some members have kindly offered to make the parcels, with art goodies and sweets inside and then Alan will sing with his ukulele. This was so much enjoyed last year we all joined in the singing.  
The committee has also begun the thinking in terms of the Annual General meeting in January.
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Kate Paskin, reports on our programme 

On Monday 3rd October, 2016 John Glover came to give us a demonstration of "People in the Landscape" using the medium of Oil. The demonstration was very well attended and John delighted us by creating a scene of such vitality and colour in such an inspiring spontaneous way.

His chosen subject was the beach at Hunstanton, the figures themselves brought a smile and it was his own skill and experience which enabled him to bring the painting together is such a short time. A highly respected artist. Robert Paskin took photographs to include on our new web site.

On 7th November, John Bailey once again lead the society with a life drawing session. We had a male model this time, with this session also being very well attended. It was both a fun and challenging evening.

I would like to thank members who have responded to my request for a 2016 Programme feedback, please email me if you would like to add more. Your suggestions and requests for demonstrators/workshops will be very welcome and we will discuss it further at the Critique Evening on 7th February. This will give me time to research and prepare the 2018 Programme in good time, good artists get booked up early and we do need to continue with a varied one.
Phil Hemsley reports on Thorpe Hall coffee shop and painting the Symphony Orchestra
As most of you know we have been taking part in several activities with Thorpe Hall over the last twelve months. We have the ongoing, small permanent exhibition of some of our members work in the cafe. This was originally set up in 2015 and in the first year we sold 4 paintings. We have changed the paintings once since then. However this year we have not sold anything, so the situation is currently under review. In addition to that we had a small, temporary exhibition in the area adjacent to the cafe in April. In June we joined Thorpe Hall for painting and drawing in the garden for their one day "open garden " fund raising event including an exhibition of some of our work in the chapel stewarded by John Herbert.

The drawing and painting evenings with the Peterborough Symphony Orchestra in the summer have continued in September and October with live rehearsals for their winter concert. We have been made very welcome by the Orchestra and they have proved very interested in our attempts at capturing the sense of movement of the players, on their different instruments, both individually and as a group. The whole experience, although quite a challenge for all of us, has been very rewarding, especially enhanced by the added bonus of listening to some very inspiring music. Their next concert, by the way, is on Sunday, 16th October at 3.00pm at The Voyager School and includes works by Villa Lobos, Rodrigo and Schubert. 

We hope that both these joint ventures and other similar ones will continue into the future for our mutual enjoyment and for the wider promotion of our society in the local community.
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I felt we had an excellent session with John Bailey where we had the pleasure of drawing a male model, which was a very different experience from drawing females. It has something to do with the distribution of subcutaneous fat, so I hear! Women have curves which are smooth and men many more reference points in terms of more definition of the muscles, which should make them easier to draw. The jury is out, however, as the quiet concentration was much in evidence during the drawing!

Many members and guests came to this evening and two new members came along to join our society. We now have almost 70 members.
As most of your know, we have a small working party looking after our new website. Carole Boyer is leading, with the help of John Herbert and Phil Hemsley. They are always looking for good quality photographs of members events or members pictures, to include on the site. If you have yet to submit any of your work, but would like to do so, please get in touch with Carole.
We are looking forward to the Christmas party on 5th December, please do bring some nibbles and/or drinks. Or a prize for the raffle would be appreciated.
It promises to be huge fun, see you there.
Best wishes,   Pat
